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I would like to voice my concerns that the solar feed-in-tariff is too low. 
As a solar panel residential owner, I would like to say that solar panel owners deserve a fair 
price for the energy we feed back to the grid. We pay for all the hardware, the 
infrastructure and the connection and the FIT does not reflect this commitment. 
 


